Letter to House Judiciary
Regarding S.254, a Bill
Addressing Qualified Immunity

April 01, 2022

On March 31, 2022, Director of Public Policy & Advocacy Karen Horn wrote to the chair of the
House Judiciary Committee regarding S.254, a bill that addresses qualified immunity.

Click the link below to read the letter.
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